April 24, 1972

David H. Spodick, M.D.

Tufts Universitv School of Medicine
Lemuel Shattuck Hospital

Cardiology Division

170 Morton Street

RBoston, Massachusetts 02130

Dear Dave:

Congratulations on your AJC letter. 1It's not a happy role
you've chosen, but somebody has to do it and you do it well.
More power to vou. Please wend reprints when available which
include your ear-piece arterial pulse recording.

Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D,

HB/rs



